
 

 

UW Strategic Travel Program October Updates 

Recently, Procurement and Payment Services developed key partnerships with several national 
travel providers to add benefits and leverage discounts for travel services that employees were 
already utilizing. Currently, those strategic partnerships include United Airlines, 
Enterprise/National rental cars, and Southwest Airlines with more travel partnerships anticipated 
in the future. While these partnerships provide great value to the University, utilization of them 
is not required for UW affiliated business travel. 
 
Over the past few months, we have been inviting our partners to present their programs at our 
monthly Financial Affairs and HR Deep Dive meetings. In August, Enterprise/National and 
Southwest Airlines presented their programs. This month’s strategic travel presentation will 
highlight the partnership UW has with United Airlines which includes services to Laramie. Please 
join us at the upcoming Deep Dive on October 20th where our United Airlines account manager 
will share how to access the program’s exclusive benefits available for all UW employee and 
student business travel. Additional information including a full agenda and meeting invite for the 
Deep Dive will be emailed to campus later this month. 
 
If you were unable to join the previous travel partner presentations or would like to learn more 
about accessing the different programs, please visit the Strategic Travel Partnerships website 
located on the Procurement and Payment Services website which contains instructions and 
contact information for all of our strategic partners.  
 
Questions about travel partners can also be emailed to procurement-card@uwyo.edu.  

Contact Information   

Financial Affairs 
Merica Hall, Second Floor 

 

https://www.uwyo.edu/procurement/strategic-travel-partnerships/index.html
mailto:procurement-card@uwyo.edu


Phone: (307) 766-4340 
Fax: (307) 766-6762 

financialaffairs@uwyo.edu  
http://www.uwyo.edu/budget-finance/financial-affairs/ 
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